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Monday 22nd March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

What a strange term it has been, with the constantly evolving pandemic, and government rules and 

regulations causing so many changes at pre-school.  But we made it! Thanks to your support, our 

dedicated staff team and of course, the children, who have continued to learn through play and have 

fun despite the peculiar circumstances.   

 

So, the end of the term is here at last, (our last day of term is Friday 26th March) and staff are looking 

forward to a well-earned break and a time when hopefully we can all enjoy the easing of restrictions 

over the Easter break.  

 
We have attached an activity - to have some fun with your child and keep them busy over the Easter break! 

 

Although we expect to continue to have some (Covid-19) restrictions for the foreseeable future, we are  

hoping the Summer Term will mean a return to a more settled and ‘normal’ pre-school and have begun 

planning for the new term – with new activities and learning planned for the children. 

 

We wish you a safe and healthy Easter break and look forward to welcoming your child back to pre-

school when we re-open on Tuesday 13th April.   

 

Please note we will be closed for the May Day Bank Holiday on Monday 3rd May.  Other important 

dates will follow after the Easter break. 

 

Please remember to follow our Covid Safe guidelines (as outlined on our website) when pre-school re-

opens for the summer term – make space and wear masks at the gate and if your child is unwell keep 

them at home. Please also continue to collect your children promptly as staff must leave to collect their 

own children from school. 

 

And finally, snack donations (£10/term) are payable at the start of the new term.  Please pay directly 

to our bank account (account 633 130 26, sort code 20 74 81 and reference with your child’s name) or 

by cash when dropping or collecting your child. Your payments are gratefully appreciated. 

 

We thank you once again for your co-operation and continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

          

Caroline Allanson 

Pre-School Manger 


